
SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE FROM THE 
NEW MEXICO SOCIETY OF CPAs 

 
 

NMSCPA Scholarship 
The Society established its Educational Fund on June 29, 1961. As the professional association 
for CPAs, its membership includes professionals in public accounting, private industry, 
government and education. The Society promotes the value associated with the CPA 
designation and strives to attract highly qualified individuals to the profession. Full-time and 
non-degree students at any qualifying school are eligible for Society scholarships. 
 

W. E. Hammond Memorial Scholarship 
 This scholarship, established in memory of W. Ernest Hammond by his family, celebrates his 
dedication to the CPA profession and NMSCPA. Mr. Hammond was a long standing partner in 
the Albuquerque office of KPMG Peat Marwick. He served as president of the Society from 1939 
to 1946. This award is given to an eligible student at any qualifying school. 
 

George Pulakos Memorial Scholarship 
Established in 1999, this memorial scholarship honors the memory of George Pulakos, founding 
partner in Pulakos & Alongi, Ltd., who served the CPA profession for nearly 50 years. One 
scholarship is awarded to an eligible student from any qualifying school. 
 

Sanford Rogoff Memorial Scholarships 
First awarded in 2007, this scholarship honors the memory of Sanford Rogoff, a founding 
member of The Rogoff Firm. His widow, Mrs. Beverly Rogoff, established the memorial fund. 
This scholarship is given to a recipient who expresses the intention to go into public practice in 
Albuquerque. 
 

J. Bryan Stephenson Memorial Scholarship  
This scholarship memorializes one of New Mexico’s first CPAs. Mr. Stephenson held N.M. 
Certificate #3 and is remembered through the major contribution of his widow, 
Mrs. Mary M. Stephenson, and KPMG Peat Marwick William Black Foundation in New York. This 
scholarship is awarded to a student at the University of New Mexico, who also graduated from 
a New Mexico high school. 

 
Albuquerque Chapter of CPAs Scholarship 

The Albuquerque Chapter of CPAs is the largest of the Society’s six local organizations. It 
provides activities and programs of specific interest to Albuquerque’s CPAs. The chapter funds a 
scholarship for students with a permanent home address in the Albuquerque metro area. 

 



Doña Ana Chapter of CPAs Scholarship 
The Doña Ana Chapter of CPAs, Las Cruces, offers a scholarship to students who are residents of 
Doña Ana County majoring in accounting at any college or university in New Mexico. 

 

Women to Watch/Robert Half International Scholarship 
Robert Half International is a co-sponsor of the AICPA/NMSCPA Women to Watch program. RHI 
donates scholarship funds in honor of the Emerging Leader and the Experienced Leader who 
are selected by the Society Awards Committee. This scholarship is awarded to a female 
accounting student attending a college or university in New Mexico. 


